Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

April 5th, 2003

To: Imperial Geotechnical Environmental Assessment Distribution List

Re: Corrections to Reasons for Decision documents of March 2™ and 3™, 2004

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board wishes to make the
following corrections to the first paragraphs of both of the above noted documents,
pertaining to the referral of the geotechnical investigations proposed by Imperial Oil
resources Ventures Ltd. in the Deh Cho.

Applications to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board were received on October
27" 2003, and not on October 7%, 2003, as noted. - The date of submission of the
Preliminary Information Package for the proposed Mackenzie Gas Project was June 18",
2003, and not April 2003, as noted. Neither of these corrections affects the decisions
described in the documents.

The Review Board would like to thank Imperial Oil Ventures Ltd. for identifying these
inaccuracies.

Sincerely,

Todd Burlingamg,
Chairperson.
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